
November 21, 2024

To the Parents and Players of Sturgeon Hockey Club,

This will be the 15th year we have had the great pleasure of helping send Sturgeon Hockey players to Penticton Hockey School.  

Brian Puchala served in many positions; team manager, assistant coach, coach, ice scheduler, president, organized many tournaments, spent most of his winter at the arena for many years with the then Morinville Minor Hockey.  Brian did this all for the love of the game and Geoffrey, one of his six children.  For many years we planned one of our yearly family holidays around hockey school for Geoff., but who does not like to vacation in the Okanagan.  All our children would look forward to this vacation.  

Interested SHC players must complete the following application:

	Player Name:
	


	Age:
	


	Tell Geoff in a few sentences why you play the game of hockey and why you would like to attend hockey school in Penticton: 












	Parents’ Name(s):

	

	Parents’ Phone Number:

	



Applications should be sent to Julie and Geoff Puchala via email - puchalafamily6@gmail.com

Deadline for applications is December 10, 2024.  Geoff will contact the lucky hockey players’ parents by Dec 15, 2024.

Note - Parents are responsible for transportation and accommodation.

Good luck!
